
ANNUNCIATION HOMELESS MINISTRY 
SOCKTOBER  

Have you donated yet? 
 

 
 

Please bring new socks of all sizes colors and patterns to benefit men, women and 
children in need in our area and place your donations in the Homeless Ministry basket 
located by the Resource Center on the balcony. Please note: our annual sock drive will 
be ending until next October so please remember to bring your donations as soon as 
possible if you haven’t already!  
 

THANK YOU to everyone who has already donated and especially to our 
Catechism School for taking the lead on helping our neighbors through this drive!  

 
Thank you! 

The Homeless Ministry 
 
 


